
Sunapee Conservation Commission Meeting Minutes July 29, 2013 
Present: Rem Mastin, Van Webb, Lela Emery, Tim Fleury, Robert Hill 
 
Representative from the North Star Self Storage, Rt 11 facility presented plans for three 
additional units to be added to the business 20’ X 140’, 20’ X 80’ and 40’ X 140’ 
building additions. Plans include a retaining wall and silk fence. No wetland impact on 
the premises. The plans have been reviewed by the Planning Board. Van signed off on 
the project plans on behalf of the Conservation Commission. 
 
Mail: A thank you letter has been received from the SPNHF for the $100 annual 
membership renewal.  
DES approval received for Ken Burns, 305 Lake Ave, Sunapee 136/25 SCC no action 
required. 
DES Request for more information from Camp David LLC, 256 Garnet Hill Rd, Sunapee 
122/14 SCC no action required. 
Additional information submitted on behalf of Camp David LLC 
DES Approval for Camp David LLC 
DES notice of acceptance for 83 Fernwood Point Rd, Sunapee 121/30  SCC no action 
required.  
Permit by notification for Bruni, Lisa and Mark 122 Garnet Hill Rd, Sunapee 
0126/0020 to replace existing crib. Rem Mastin signed on behalf of SCC 7/25/13  
State of NH Fish and Game notification of Wendell March Dam reconstruction. SCC no 
action required. Wetlands Dredge and Fill application for Wendell Marsh Dam  
 
Rem Mastin made the motion of support for the Wendell Marsh North Project and 
the Sunapee Conservation Commission commitment to the completion of the 
project. First Public Hearing scheduled for August 12, 2013. Second Public Hearing 
schedules for August 26, 2013 
Robert Hill seconded the motion, All in favor 5, Opposed 0 
 
Robert Hill made the motion to pay the invoice received from ASLPT for $4,530.00 
covering all expenses incurred from 9/2012-6/2013 by ASLPT for Wendell Marsh 
North Project. Funds to be withdrawn from the Conservation Commission Fund. 
The motion seconded by Rem Mastin. All in favor 5, Opposed 0.  
 
 
 
 


